
March 6 Report from the Redbook Committee: 
 
On February 22, leaders of the Faculty Senate and members of the Redbook Committee 
discussed proposed changes to the College of Arts and Sciences Personnel Policy with A&S 
faculty and administrators, the associate university counsel, and the Vice Provost for Faculty 
Affairs.   
On March 1, the Redbook Committee reaffirmed its recommendation that proposed changes to 
the A&S Personnel Policy need elaboration. 
 
John P. Ferré, Chair 
 


